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There are Mass Intentions available for weekdays and 
weekends.  Call the office to save your intentions for the 

Living  or the Deceased .   

 

This week’s Sanctuary Lamp burns for 
 

Lucille Lavallee 
 

The sanctuary light is available for  
      memorializing your loved ones in prayer.  
          Call the office to reserve your week.  

 

OFFERTORY FOR THE WEEK  
 

Thank You!!! 
 

May 16 & 17:  $3,430.00 
 

May 16 & 17, CYO Youth Ministry:  $512.00 

 

THIS WEEK’S MEETINGS AND ACTIVITIES 
 
 
 

Sunday, May 24 4:00-5:00PM 
Girl Scout/Daisy Meeting Parish Center 
 

Monday, May 25  
Church Offices will be Closed in Observance of the Holiday.  
 

Tuesday, May 26 6:30PM 
Parish Advisors Meeting Parish Center 
 

Wednesday, May 27 6:30PM 
Cub Scout 13 & Troop 31 Scout Meetings Parish Center 

Readings for the Week of May 24, 2015 
 

Monday:    Sir 17:20-24; Ps 32:1-2, 5-7;  
     Mk 10:17-27 
Tuesday:    Sir 35:1-12; Ps 50:5-8, 14, 23;  
     Mk 10:28-31 
Wednesday:  Sir 36:1, 4-5a, 10-17; Ps 79:8, 9, 11,   
     13;Mk 10:32-45 
Thursday:    Sir 42:15-25; Ps 33:2-9; Mk 10:46-52 
Friday:     Sir 44:1, 9-13; Ps 149:1b-6a, 9b;  
     Mk 11:11-26 
Saturday:    Sir 51:12cd-20; Ps 19:8-11;  
     Mk 11:27-33 
Sunday:    Dt 4:32-34, 39-40; Ps 33:4-6, 9, 18-  
     20, 22; Rom 8:14-17; Mt 28:16-20 
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Saturday, May 23:   Vigil, Pentecost Sunday 
  4:00 p.m.  
 

Sunday, May 24:   Pentecost Sunday 
  8:00 a.m.  
10:00 a.m.  
 

Monday, May 25:   Weekday, Ordinary Time 
  9:00 a.m.   
 

Tuesday, May 26:   Saint Philip Neri, Priest 
  9:00 a.m.  For the People of the Parish. 
 

Wednesday, May 27:   Saint Augustine of Canterbury, Bishop 
  9:00 a.m.  Paula Tkaczyk (†), First Anniversary, req. by  
  the Bartlett, Schultz & Nolda families. 
 

Thursday, May 28:   Weekday, Ordinary Time 
  9:00 a.m.  
 

Saturday, May 30:   Vigil, The Most Holy Trinity 
  4:00 p.m.  Stanley Slezak (†), req. by his wife. 
 

Sunday, May 31:   The Most Holy Trinity 
  8:00 a.m.  
10:00 a.m. Leo Ritchotte (†), req. by Doris and  
  Gerard Legault. 

BLOOD DRIVE 
 

Our next blood drive will be held on 
Wednesday, July 29, 2015 
Christ the King Church Hall 

 

 

CATHOLIC CHARITY FUND APPEAL 
 

2015 Parish Goal:  $32,550.00 
Donors to Date:  157 

Pledges & One Time Gifts to Date:  $24,859.00 
 

If you were unable to make a pledge during our In-Pews, 
donation envelopes may be found at the church exits.  If 
enclosing a check, please make checks payable to Catholic 
Charity Fund.  Donation envelopes may be placed in the 
collection basket at any mass.  Thank you, in advance for 
your generosity in helping the Church fulfill our mission of 
evangelization and good works. 

Catholic School Tuition Financial Assistance 
 

Once again, Church of Christ the King will make available 
financial aid for families supporting their children in 
Catholic School Education.  Active parishioners may call the 
office for a request form.  Once the form is completed AND 
you have completed the Diocesan Financial Aid Application 
you may call to request a meeting with Fr. Tim 
(appointments will be set up late May/early June).  We ask 
that those applying for tuition assistance meet the 
following criteria: 

• Participate in the faith and sacramental life of the 
Parish including the celebration of the mass; 

• Demonstrate need by use of the Diocesan Financial Aid 
Application process (FACTs); 

• Volunteer in the parish in one or more ministries/
activities. 

 

Bible Study:  Our weekly meetings have 
ended for the summer.  Meetings will 
resume in September.  Enjoy your summer! 

Have a Safe and Enjoyable 
Memorial Day Weekend!   

Please remember those who  
have served and those serving  

our country. 

 

Wedding Banns 
 

Michael Wodecki and Laura Beverly 
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Faith Formation News 
 

Registration for the 2015/16 school year is ongoing!!! 
If you have any questions, would like more 
information or to request a registration 
form, please contact Gina Vessella at 
gvessella.ctkww@gmail.com or call the 
parish office at 401-821-9228. 

Some random thoughts by the pastor …  
 

We wear red this weekend.  Usually when we wear 
red it is because we are remembering the shedding of 
blood (as with a martyr).  This weekend the red is 
symbolic of fire.  The Spirit is often associated with 
fire.  The two disciples, for example, who were on 
their way to Emmaus recall after they recognize the 
Risen Christ, ‘Did not our hearts burn?’  Fire is also a 
symbol used by numerous writers (including John of 
the Cross and Thérèse of Lisieux) to describe the love 
that they have come to know.  Fire, as it consumes, 
transforms the material burning into itself.  It is this 
process that is used as the symbol of the Spirit who 
transforms our humanity into divinity.  God is good. 
 

Parish updates: We had a wonderful time at the May 
Breakfast!  Many thanks to Donna Bosworth, Doreen 
McConaghy, and so many others who volunteered in 
countless ways! Thanks, too, to the Boy Scouts and 
their leaders who served and did a great job cleaning 
the church hall and kitchen.  We will use the monies 
raised at the Breakfast ($2,191.52) to help defray the 
cost of a future project (e.g. replacing the curtain in 
the hall) or to help pay for upgrading the electric 
supply to the kitchen and hall. 
 

        fr tim 

 

The Rosary and Altar Guild at SS. Peter 
and Paul Parish, 48 Highland St., West 
Warwick, invites you to celebrate a 
Healing Mass & Anointing Service, 

Saturday, June 13, 2015, at 11:00AM.  RSVP no later than 
June 6, 2015 to Rita Laferriere at 821.6888 or Roberta 
Farias at 821.1480.  Lunch will be served in the church 
recreation room following the Mass.  All areas are 
handicapped accessible. 
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The Pastoral Care Dept. at Kent Hospital is in need of 
Chaplaincy Volunteers and Eucharistic Ministers. 

Contact Rev. David Ricard, 737-7000 x-31454 or 
dricard@kentri.org for further information. 

Grandma’s Attic 
Parish Thrift Store  

 

New merchandise arriving daily!!!  Be sure 
to stop in for great bargains on clothing, 
toys, jewelry, books, sports items, 
electronics, small kitchen appliances, etc…  

 

 

Shop Hours:  Monday, 12:00-7:00pm; Wednesday, 12:00-
6:00pm; Saturday, 9:00am-1:00pm 

 

Visit Grandma’s Attic …  
You never know what treasure you will find!!! 

May Breakfast 
 

Sunday, May 17, 2015, CtK Church Hall 
 

Thank you to all who volunteered, those 
who donated, and those who attended! 

A good time was shared by all! 

The Pawtuxet Valley Community Chorus  
presents: “Lifting Our Voices in Song”, 
Saturday May 30th at 7:00pm and Sunday 
May 31st at 2:00pm at the West Warwick High 
School Auditorium.  For ticket information visit their 
website at www.pvchorus.com or call (401)862-3105. 

St Joseph Cemetery in West Warwick is reaching out to all 
who have loved ones interned at St. Joseph Cemetery to 
help preserve this final resting place with reverence and 
grace.  “The St. Joseph Cemetery Fund” is launching 
the 6th annual 10/10 Club for improvements of the 
cemetery.  To join the 10/10 Club or for more information, 
call the office @ 821-7661, Cindy Ferri @ 826-1039, or 
Raymonde Marie Roch @ 821-6795. 

 

Mother of Hope Camp - Chepachet, 
RI:  Each summer, diocesan-owned and 
run Mother of Hope Camp provides 
children age 5-12 the opportunity for a 
wonde r f u l  da y - l o ng ,  o u tdoo r 

experience at a Catholic camp, including swimming on 
the shores of Echo lake, hiking in over 126 acres of 
protected forest, playing games and sports, arts and 
crafts, attending a weekly open-air Mass — and so 
much more!  For more information, call 401-568-3580 
or visit www.motherofhopecamp.com. 

“Finding Hope”, Support Program for Separated and 
Divorced Catholics.  For more information, email  Peter 
Magnotta, Diocese of Providence, Office of Family, at 
pmagnotta@dioceseofprovidence.org. 

Our Lady of Czenstochowa Polish Festival will be 
held on Friday, June 26th, 5-10PM, Saturday, June 
27th, 5-10PM, and Sunday, June 28th, Noon to 4PM, on 
the school grounds at: 22 MacArthur Blvd., Coventry.  
Enjoy Polish/American Food, Games, Raffles, Cow 
Chip Bingo and much much more!.  Call 401-821-7991 
for more information. 


